
 
 

Important Bike Ride Information - Update 
 
Greetings,   
 
Two more days to our 2019 Sikad ng Bayan Bike Ride!  First, we would like thank our loyal 
supporters for riding at our bike ride year after year, but we also thank our new riders for 
joining us this year. This year’ proceeds will go towards supporting Gawad Kalinga Program, 
“Kusina ng Kalinga”, to help ends hunger for children in public schools and on the streets in the 
Philippines.   
 
To make your bike ride as enjoyable and safe as ever, we are providing you with important 
information about this event. Please make sure you read this letter in its entirety. 
 
Our start and finish location is at Pavillion 2 and 3 (right turn after the park entrance), Yorba Regional 
Park, 7600 East La Palma Ave, Anaheim CA. The Park will open at 6:30 am for our bike ride and for 
those who want to park in the lots closest to our site is $5-7.00. Limited free parking is available at the 
baseball field, next to the park (.3miles from the venue). 
 
Check-in for the 62-mile-riders opens at 6:30 am.  44-miles and 24-miles check-in will start at 7:00 am.  
The start time will be staggered for safety and to accommodate those who are doing the longest 
distance, and the riders can start as soon as a number of participants get checked in. Riders who 
already picked up their jersey and packet can go straight to the start line and don’t need to check in. 
 
All riders are required to complete and sign a waiver  to participate in this event.  Online waiver forms 
will be available until 7 pm on Friday, 4/12/2019 only but will be available for download at Sikad.org. 
and can be turned in at the event.  Waiver forms will also be available at the event.   
 
We highly recommend that all riders wear this year’s jersey to help our SAG to easily identify you.  If 
you have to choose to use your own team jersey, you must wear your #BIB at all times during your ride 
and pinned on the back so our SAG can easily identify you.  Your bib or this year’s jersey will be your 
ticket to all SAG and post ride lunch.  Please write your emergency contact number on the back of your 
BIB to make it easy for everyone in case of emergency. 
 
Due to limited sizes and number of jerseys we have this year, there will be no jersey size exchange at 
the event unless it is to exchange for a smaller size (Small and Medium).  For those who did not get 
their requested jersey size, you are welcome to exchange jerseys with other riders at the site or at the 
end of the ride (if we still have any jerseys left over and not reserved). Please remember that the 
jerseys are free for all paid registrants (while supplies last) but is only guaranteed for those who 
registered on or before 2/15/2019.   
 
Lunch for all paid riders is free.  If you have a family member with you and would like to join us for 
lunch, the cost is $10 for adults and $5 for kids, 12 and under. 
 
WE hope that you enjoy your ride with us this year and continue to ride with us in the future.  Once 
again, thank you very much for your support.  See you all at the event. 
 
Sikad Ng Bayan Organizers  
 


